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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Polling Day for the General Elections 2025 

You would have received the following message on Parents Gateway on Thursday, 17th April 
2025.  

‘As Polling Day (3 May 2025) is a public holiday and falls on a Saturday, the following Monday (5 
May 2025) will be a school holiday and a designated day off-in-lieu for all staff in MOE 
Kindergartens, Primary and Secondary schools, as well as Junior Colleges and Millennia Institute. 
Schools will be closed, including the General Office, Student Care Centres and Kindergarten Care 
(KCare) Centres. Classes will resume on Tuesday (6 May 2025).’ 

We want to highlight that classes will resume on Tuesday, 6th May 2025. 

 

Home-Based Learning (HBL) on Eve of Polling Day, Friday, 2nd May 2025 from 8.00am to 
12pm 

Tampines Primary School has been designated as a polling and counting centre for the General 
Elections on 3rd May 2025. Therefore, on Friday, 2nd May 2025, we will have Home-Based 
Learning (HBL) for all levels. All students do not report to school that day. 

Details of HBL will be issued by your child’s Form Teacher in due course. 

 

Student Care Centre Operating Hours on Eve of Polling Day, Friday, 2nd May 2025 

Our school’s Student Care Centre will be open on the day. They would be updating parents on 
the costs and their actual operating hours on Friday, 2nd May 2025. Should you have any queries, 
please contact them directly. 
 
 
 
 
 
Warmest regards 

Mrs Lay See Neufeld 

Principal 

#CelebrateEveryChild  

 
 


